
 

Dec. 21, 2021 
 
To all COVID-19 vaccine providers, 
 
The Ohio Department of Health would like to emphasize the continued importance of 
consistent and timely reporting of all COVID-19 vaccinations to the state. A strong, 
coordinated approach to data reporting is critical to collect, track, and analyze 
vaccination data with urgency across Ohio and nationally. This is especially important as 
Ohio continues to experience very high COVID-19 case rates and hospitalization rates. 
 
REMINDER: COVID-19 vaccine reporting requirements 
 
As a reminder, all Ohio COVID-19 vaccine providers are required to report vaccine 
administration within 24 hours through the Ohio Impact Statewide Immunization 
Information System (ImpactSIIS), and agreed to meet these data reporting requirements 
as part of the enrollment process. 
 
This reporting requirement helps ensure the COVID-19 Vaccination Dashboard viewable 
by the public at coronavirus.ohio.gov displays the most recent data, including the 
number of individuals who have started and completed the primary vaccination series, 
as well as the number who have received additional or booster doses. The dashboard 
also contains demographic and geographic data. 
 
It’s important to note that all enrolled Ohio COVID-19 vaccine providers have access to 
patient vaccine history for COVID-19 and other vaccines through ImpactSIIS to ensure 
that a patient receives the appropriate number of vaccines on the appropriate 
schedule. Accessing current data is a critical part of the vaccination process. 
 
Ohio providers who are working in partnership with schools or employers for special 
vaccination efforts also must ensure that vaccination data is reported within 24 hours. 
 
ODH offers job aids and videos that will take you step-by-step through processes that 
are a key part of administering the COVID-19 vaccine to patients and sharing important 
data. Visit the ODH Provider Training webpage for additional training resources.  
 
If you have questions about the data reporting process, please email 
impact@odh.ohio.gov for assistance or call 1-866-349-0002. 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts to help protect Ohioans from COVID-19.  

https://ohioimpactsiis.org/siisprod/
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/covid-19-vaccine-provider/ohio-covid-19-provider-enrollment
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/dashboards/covid-19-vaccine/covid-19-vaccination-dashboard
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/covid-19-vaccine-provider/impactsiis-job-aids-and-videos
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/covid-19-vaccine-provider/covid-19-vaccine-provider-training
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If you have any additional questions or issues, please contact our vaccine provider 
relations team between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. Monday through Friday at 1-844-9ODHVAX (1-
844-963-4829) or email COVIDVACCINE@odh.ohio.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ohio Department of Health COVID-19 vaccine provider relations team 


